Rebuilding Public Education NSW Department of Education

Jindera Public School
Works notification | 23 April 2025

Dear staff, parents and carers,

The health, safety and wellbeing of all members of our school and the local community are our
highest priorities.

We have made significant progress in our clean-up and recovery efforts following an accidental fire
at Jindera Public School on Wednesday 16 April 2025.

The fire, which originated in the administration building’s staffroom, occurred while contractors
were on-site carrying out maintenance work.

School operations update

No classrooms across the school site have been affected and all learning areas will be operational
on Day 1 Term 2 (Wednesday 30 April).

The staffroom was damaged and will remain out of bounds until the refurbishment is completed.
This will include:

e new carpet tiles and cabinetry

e replacing kitchenette and hot water system

e installing a new split system air conditioning unit

e painting and re-plastering the walls and ceiling.

The office area of the administration building experienced smoke damage - affected areas are
being professional cleaned this week.

We are working with contractors to assess and clean resources.

An independent hygienist will inspect the building before providing clearance for all affected rooms
to reopen for Day 1 Term 2.

Following the clearance, all rooms will be repainted and new carpet will be progressively installed.
We will keep the community informed when work is scheduled.
If you have any questions, please contact the NSW Department of Education on the details below.

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.
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